
  

 

 

WVH Supply Chain Announcement - Weathering the Storm 
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To all of our Brewery Partners: 
  

We want to reassure our brewing partners that our leadership team is closely 
monitoring the situation related to Coronavirus (COVID-19). The staff here at 
WVH is taking the proper precautions to ensure that our team, facilities and 

products are safe during these challenging times. 
  

Here at Willamette Valley Hops, our mission is to ensure a consistently high 
quality and dependable supply chain for your brewing needs. This means 

adapting to a rapidly changing environment.  We are completely committed 
to meeting your needs throughout the current situation and beyond. 

 
Customer service has always been our priority and will remain so during this 
challenge.  We realize the strain that governmental actions such as forced 
taproom closures will put on your business.  We are here to support you in 

every way possible.  
 

Order Fulfillment:  
 

WVH staff members are here to fulfill orders and are in close contact with our 
transport partners so that we can anticipate any potential issues of delivering 

our products to customers. Currently, we do not foresee any risk or 
interruption in the delivery of our hop products. We will keep you updated if 

there is any cause for concern.  

http://www.willamettevalleyhops.com/


 

 
The Brewers Association has assembled a very good resource web site for 

the brewing community. We highly recommend visiting this site for a 
comprehensive listing of resources and links that can help you with not only 
medical links, but also business resources that can serve to inform and help 

to weather the storm: 
 

https://www.brewersassociation.org/brewing-industry-updates/coronavirus-
resource-center/ 

  
If you have need for specific support from us during these times, please 

contact your local sales rep, or contact the office directly 
at hops@wvhops.com 

  
 

Best regards, 
 

  

 

Bruce Wolf and the WVH Family 
Willamette Valley Hops, LLC 
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Jim Wolf • Central West 
Contact Jim 

503.800.1448 

Paul Allard • East Coast 
Contact Paul 
207.807.7074 

Eric Bougie • Canada 
Contact Eric 

514.621.9309 

Main Office • Central East 
Southwest 

Contact Main Office 
503.633.4677 

Brandon Nguyen • Northwest 
Contact Brandon 

541.908.3502 

Willamette Valley Hops  •  18711 French Prairie Rd NE 
St. Paul OR 97137  • ph 503.633.4677  • fx 503.633.4679 

Toll Free 855.815.HOPS(4677) 

e: hops@wvhops.com 
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